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From: Plandome Heights <emergency@plandomeheights-ny.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 6:09 PM
Subject: National Grid Excavation Work Begins Wednesday, January 19

This is an important message from Mayor Kenneth C. Riscica for residents of the Village of Plandome Heights  

National Grid's contractor, Bancker Construction, will start excavating the trenches for the new gas mains starting at 
Plandome Road at Bournedale Road North, tomorrow, Wednesday, January 19.  The work plan is to dig trenches of 
approximately 700 linear feet each day.  During the trench work, the road is expected to be completely closed at the 
location of that day's work.  

As a result of the road closure, residents should park their vehicles on the adjacent streets by 7:00 am on work days for 
your home OR the night before work is expected to take place at your home.  NatGrid is contacting affected residents as 
each day of work passes. 

We have informed NCPD not to issue parking summons for cars parked adjacent to each daily work area for either 
overnight or 3 hour limit parking.  This is limited and temporary.  Manhasset's school district has been notified so they 
can adjust their bus route, if necessary.  Contingency plans are in place to accomodate emergency vehicles, if needed.  

Following tomorrow's work, Bancker will move through the entire Bournedales section in succession doing 700 LF of 
trenching each day until all of the trenches have been dug and the gas main installed.  Household connections to the 
new main will come later.  

There is abudant information for residents on our website at  Capital Plan.  Bancker Construction is your primary contact 
for questions and their primary point of contact is provided on our website at Bancker Construction Letter to Residents. 
The Village has no direct responsibility or control over these activities, but will maintain close monitoring of progress and 
issues, if any.  

Due to periodic road closings, we also ask that residents use caution in the Village for the next couple weeks, and follow 
the road signs provided.  All construction schedules and timelines are subject to change for weather, complications, and 
other conditions.  

This e-mail has been sent to you by VILLAGE OF PLANDOME HEIGHTS. To maximize their communication with you, you may be 
receiving this e-mail in addition to a phone call with the same message. If you no longer wish to receive email notifications from 
VILLAGE OF PLANDOME HEIGHTS, please click here to unsubscribe. 
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